Chesley Memorial Library Trustees Meeting 

May 15, 2015
Present: Margaret Walker (MW), Betty Smith (BAS), Norma Heroux (NH), Lorna Patey (LP), Alice Gilchrist (AG), Donna Bunker (DB), Librarian
Recorder:   Margaret J. Walker, Secretary

	TOPIC
	DISCUSSION
	ACTION

	Call to order
Minutes 

Treasurer’s report

Director’s report

Expenditure report
Old Business:

 Chairs
Flag Program

Garden Update

Museum Passes

Payment Options

Sign

Trustee/alternates

Trustee conference/workshops

Trustee/Staff joint meeting

New Business:

Donations

Facilities update

Groundwater Management Zone

Kids, Books & the Arts

Lawn

Meeting

Movies

NHLTA Awards

Stamps

Walkway

Water Damage
	10:15am. Welcome Alice Gilchrist, newly installed Library Trustee Alternate.
Motion to accept as corrected. Motion BAS/LP. Anonymous.
Accepted as written.
Reviewed and discussed recent events. Humor and Harmony, Choco-Taco, and Cupcake Wars have been well attended.  Report indicates high volume of activities. 
Reviewed and discussed. 
New chairs have arrived and patrons are pleased.

Shannon Brown requested a flag etiquette program on Flag Day. 
Reviewed and discussed.

DB reported recent plans for new and extended memberships.

BAS is working on the process and will report at next meeting.

Sign Spectrum has done an onsite review and provided options for another location. Reviewed and discussed.

Lorna Patey will renew her application for appointment.

June 22, 2015 AG Office Library Session reviewed and discussed. Members will register.
Tabled until June meeting.

Motion MW/NH to accept donation from Gail Tobbe. Unanimous.
BAS reviewed and discussed the last meeting that focused on the Ball Field
Reviewed and discussed letter from Sovereign Consulting Inc. regarding Notification of Proposed Groundwater Management Permit Renewal Application as approved by DES
Grant monies accepted by consensus.
Tasker proposal reviewed and accepted. MW to contact and make arrangements. 
“Bulldogs” football group has requested another meeting at the Library. The previous meeting of April 11, 2015 was disruptive and outside safety was compromised as patrons reported the children were not fully supervised. DB will recommend that the leader contact the Community Center as the traffic is not as heavy in that area of town and our space was not adequate for the size of the group.
Miranda has provided equipment suggestions and guidance for future programs. Future planning includes adult evening programs.
Reviewed and discussed.
Purchased and will be forward for reimbursement.
Winter damage noted. BAS will ask the facilities committee for recommendation.

DB described the water in the crawl-in closet located in the front of the building. Discussed the need for a trench in front of the building with sealing of the foundation to avoid future damage. BAS will discuss with Steve Bailey next week and report.
	No action

No action
No action
No action


	 Adjournment


	
	Adjourned at 11:50 am

	 Next meetings scheduled for 
June 19, 2015 at 10:15am


	
	Margaret J. Walker

Secretary


